Task 20 Final Presentation 

For the exam you will have to prepare a short presentation on a topic of your choice, which should in some way be related to the degree course. 

As agreed in class, we will fix a date for the final presentations on the day of the written exam. Anyone who has either done IELTS or TOEFL and has achieved a score exempting them from the written exam, should write to me on 14 June in the afternoon to find out when the presentations will be.

